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25th March 2024  

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  

As you are probably aware, your child has been invited to the Hazelwick 6th Form Leavers’ Ball.  This 
will take place on Monday 24th June at Stanhill Court Hotel in Charlwood.  The evening will start at 
6.00pm and finish at 11.30pm.  Students will need to make their own way to and from the venue.  
We strongly recommend that taxis are booked in advance. 
  

The cost is £51.00 and includes an arrival drink, three course meal, disco and photographer.  It 
should be noted that for this event to run we require a minimum of 100 students to attend.  The full 
amount will need to be paid by Friday 26th April and it is really important that students who wish to 
attend pay this by the stated date to ensure it goes ahead. 
  
Medical and contact details must be checked/amended and verified via Insight before making 
payment. 
 
For all students where their medical information indicates they use an inhaler or autoinjector, they 
will need to bring this with them on the day of this trip. Failure to bring their inhaler or autoinjector 
may mean they will be prevented from attending this offsite activity. 
 
If you have any queries with Insight, please email insight@hazelwick.org.uk for assistance.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the Leavers’ Ball, please make payment by Friday 26th April on 
Wisepay.     
 
We hope that as many students as possible are able to attend our final Hazelwick event.  

  

  

Yours faithfully,  
  

 
 
The Ball Committee.  
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